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July 20, 2021 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
By electronic filing and e-mail 
 
Attn: Christine E. Long, Registrar and Board Secretary  
 
Dear Ms Long: 

 
Re: EB-2021-0002, EGI 2022-27 DSM – GEC Submission on Enbridge’s abuse of reply 

 
In its reply submissions on the issues list, after noting that GEC and ED did not propose any 
changes to the draft issues list, Enbridge goes on to provide comments in response to earlier 
submissions made by GEC and ED concerning the 2022 program.  Enbridge chose to reserve 
these comments for reply rather than offering them in its initial submission on the issues list.  
In doing so Enbridge exceeds the allowed bounds of reply and would deny all parties an 
opportunity to reply to its submissions on this matter (i.e. the interpretation of the Board’s 
DSM letter and whether GEC and ED’s positions conflict with it).   
 
Rather than seek the Board’s permission to extend this exchange of positions by allowing all 
parties further reply, we would respectfully request that the Board disregard Enbridge’s 
comments and direct Enbridge to respect the Board’s rules for procedural fairness going 
forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc: All parties 


